
 

Parent Teacher Interviews (PTIs) and  
Student Support Groups (SSGs) and will be held on  

 

TUESDAY, 21st July – 9am to 5pm 

PTI bookings will be open via XUNO from midday Monday July 13th 
and will close on Friday July 17 at 4.00pm. 

SSG interviews have already been booked. 
 

Specialist SSGs will be held using phone calls. 

Mainstream SSGs and PTIs will be held using Microsoft Teams. 

 A link for this meeting will be emailed out to students after school 
on Monday July 20. 

If families are unable to utilise Microsoft Teams, please contact 
your child's teacher directly to arrange a phone call. 

 
If you experience any difficulties please phone: 5461 7900 
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